
I am truly disappointed to follow the coverage related to the Mugar wetlands and the speculation that 

this will be approved. Jamming through this development on the back of a [temporary] affordable 
housing loophole is despicable.  
  
Much of east Arlington is in a floodplain. Allowing further development is foolish and irresponsible.  

  

Arlington is already facing challenges with traffic, schools, and public services. All I see is additional 
housing being built rather than figuring out how to balance our budgets or improve our infrastructure.  

  
In what universe is it a good idea to bulldoze the one remaining wetland, in a floodplain, in a highly 

congested area (Lake St), with no solutions on how the increased demand will impact our already 
strained services? Who are you working for? I am continually surprised to find the zoning board allowing 

contractors and developers to push their own personal agendas and not protect the best interests of the 

town. Shame on all of you if this is approved.  
  

Dana 
Brattle Square 

 


